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Dear Members of the Qualicum Beach Streamkeepers,

Thank you very much for your ongoing participation and fourth year of commitment to the
Community Watershed Monitoring Network (CWMN). It has been a consistent pleasure to
work with your dedicated and passionate volunteers.

Your actions in this program and all of your projects to protect the watersheds of Qualicum
Beach are admirable. The high quality data that you have gathered for the CWMN will help
the community, Ministry of Environment and Regional District of Nanaimo better
understand the health of these watersheds and the impacts on them from human activities.
The information that you have gathered will be used to identify trends, prioritise areas and
guide actions to protect the watershed.

The hard work and dedication you have contributed to the monitoring program is greatly
appreciated. Your stewardship activities are invaluable to the protection of our water
resources and the health of our environment. Please find enclosed a cheque in recognition of
your participation in the CWMN in 2014. We greatly appreciated the time all your
volunteers have spent working on this project and would like to say a special thank you to
Gord Almond and John Phillips.

We look forward to continuing to work with you to protect the watersheds of the Qualicum
Beach area.

Kind regards,

Alex King
Regional District of Nanaimo
Drinking Water and Watershed Protection Program




